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OPP investigate mischief at residence in Mono

	On April 2, 2014 at 12:05 p.m. Dufferin OPP received a report of a Mischief over $5,000. An unfinished residence located on 20th

Side road east of Highway 10 in Town of Mono was victim of Mischief. The residence had almost all the glass windows smashed

with damage estimate of over $50,000. The residence is visible from the roadway and is currently under construction. 

These types of crime are not new, and are very often preventable through community engagement; empowering communities to play

an active role in crime reduction initiatives.

Police are reminding residents to contact the OPP Communications Centre immediately at 1-888-310-1122 to report any suspicious

activity or suspicious vehicles in the area.  Information such as suspect physical descriptions, suspect vehicles and direction of travel

are useful tools for investigators.

Crime-Stoppers allows the public to submit their information anonymously online at crimestopperssdm.com  or by calling the tip

line at 1-800-222-8577 24 hours a day.  Your information could make you eligible for a cash reward of up to $2000.
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